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Southwest expects to recall, hire flight
attendants
Posted on May 10, 2021 by News Editor

Southwest Airlines will recall all flight attendants to work by June 1, and “anticipates hiring additional flight
attendants to support the airline’s late 2021 and early 2022 schedule.” The airline may start classes for new
hires this summer, said spokesman Brian Parrish.
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